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21st March 2025

As we approach the final weeks of term, Trafalgar is buzzing with activity! Next week, we are thrilled to 
present our Performing Arts Easter Performance, showcasing the incredible talent and hard work of our 
students. We hope to see many of you there supporting our performers! 
 
A reminder that RAP meetings will take place on Tuesday 1st April, giving parents the opportunity to meet 
with tutors, discuss student progress, and set targets for the term ahead. These meetings are invaluable in 
ensuring every student is supported in reaching their full potential. 
 
We are also excited to launch our Attendance Competition for the final two weeks of term! More details can 
be found inside this edition—there are fantastic prizes to be won, so let’s keep up the great attendance. 
 
It has been Global Week here at Trafalgar, and students have been celebrating the joy of language learning 
and exploring the many benefits that speaking another language can bring. The week has been full of 
engaging activities, sparking curiosity and cultural appreciation. 
 
At Trafalgar School, we value your input and would be grateful for your feedback as we plan our priorities 
for the next academic year. Click here to have your say.

Take care and stay safe, 
Team Trafalgar

Parent         Bulletin

Uniform & Equipment
Please ensure your children have the correct 
uniform & equipment with them each day. 
If you require any support, contact your 
child’s form tutor. Please ensure students 
have a bag. You can find full details of what 
they need here.

Key Dates                                                            Spring 2025
Wednesday 26th March - Performing Arts Easter Performance
Tuesday 1st April - RAP Meetings (school closed to students)
Friday 4th April - Celebration Assembly - normal finish time
Monday 7th - Friday 18th April - Easter Holidays

10 Days of Easter – Attendance Challenge!10 Days of Easter – Attendance Challenge!  
 
We’re excited to launch our 10 Days of Easter attendance 
competition, where students have the chance to win fantastic 
prizes! 
 
Each day, one lucky winner per house will be selected—but to be 
in the draw, students must meet the following criteria: 

•	 Be in school that day
•	 Have attended every school day from 24th March onwards 

(one day off and you’re out!) 

Winners will be announced to teachers during P5 each day, and 
prizes can be collected from main reception. 
 
The more you attend, the better your chances—good luck!

https://forms.office.com/e/4ZzVmihnEG
https://www.trafalgarschool.org.uk/parents/uniform-and-equipment/
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Year 8 History Trip to Belgium – October 2025Year 8 History Trip to Belgium – October 2025
 
We are thrilled to offer our Year 8 students a unique opportunity to bring their history studies to life with 
a 3-day/2-night trip to Belgium from Monday 13th – Wednesday 15th October 2025. This trip will deepen 
their understanding of the Great War, focusing on its causes, key events, and the realities of trench warfare. 
 
Trip Highlights:
•	 Essex Farm Cemetery
•	 Hill 60 & Caterpillar Crater
•	 Langemark Cemetery
•	 Menin Gate & Last Post Ceremony
•	 Tyne Cot British Cemetery

Cost:
•	 £400 (including travel, accommodation, and entry 

fees).
•	 A non-refundable deposit of £75 is due by Friday 

28th March 2025.
•	 Students will need a valid passport. 

For more details, please contact Mrs Davies: kdavies@trafalgarschool.org.uk

Creative Sparks at the Royal Navy MuseumCreative Sparks at the Royal Navy Museum
These photos capture an exciting trip for our service children, who are taking part in an exciting creative 
project. During their visit to the National Museum of the Royal Navy, they explored the museum’s impressive 
collection of figureheads to gather inspiration for their own designs. 

Over the coming weeks, they will be working closely with professional designers to create unique outfits 
inspired by these historic maritime carvings. This visit was just the beginning of their creative journey, and we 
look forward to seeing their final designs come to life!
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Reading Plus LeaderboardReading Plus Leaderboard
 
Congratulations to 7G2 for topping the Reading Plus Leaderboard for a fourth straight week!

This week’s individual winner is Leila. Leila chose ‘Murder 
At Snowfall’ by Fleur Hitchcock as her reward from the 
Library Book Vending Machine.

Happy reading Leila! You’ve earned it!

If you would like to win a free book this could be YOU next 
week!

The programme will be set to the level that is correct for 
you, so get reading on Reading Plus and enjoy the results!

If you have any questions, see Mr Jenner in the Library.

Celebrating Global Week at TrafalgarCelebrating Global Week at Trafalgar
This week, Trafalgar has been alive with the sights and sounds of Global Week, as students 
celebrated the joy of language learning and explored the many benefits of speaking 
another language. Through a series of engaging activities, they developed their curiosity 
for different cultures and deepened their appreciation for the diverse world around them. 
 
A highlight of the week was ‘Wuschel 
auf der Erde’, the latest book by 
renowned illustrator Axel Scheffler. 
Students were captivated by its 
stunning illustrations and compelling 
story, immersing themselves in the 
beauty of global storytelling. Reading 
literature from different cultures is a 
fantastic way to enhance language 
learning and broaden perspectives. 
 
Global Week has been an exciting 
and inspiring experience, reinforcing 
the importance of languages in 
connecting people and enriching our 
understanding of the world.
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DUOLINGO
CLUB

Mr. Góngora

Every Tuesday
in Languages 3

Miss Abdul

Prizes at the end
of the year!



Feeling Creative?Feeling Creative?
Here are some of our exciting new art 

clubs on offer!
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